
 

 
          25th February 2020 
 
Dear Parents,  
  
As you may be aware, we have some exciting celebrations of reading happening at Priory Junior 
School over the next few weeks. Our Book Fair arrives this Wednesday, 26th February, and you are 
able to visit with your child between 3:20pm and 3:50pm daily until Tuesday 3rd March.   
  
Following this, it is World Book Day on Thursday 5th March where pupils are invited to dress as 
their favourite book character for the day. The theme this year is ‘Share A Story’ and the 
organisers are on a mission to make story-sharing a habit of a lifetime and create readers for life. 
As such, they are encouraging schools, bookshops, libraries and homes to share a story for at least 
10 minutes on World Book Day, and every day after that!  
  
We would like to invite you and your child/children to our ‘Share A Story’ breakfast. This will take 
place in the School Hall between 8:15am – 8:40am on World Book Day, 5th March. You could bring 
in a special book from home, a family favourite or select one from our shelves to share with your 
child; whilst enjoying a pastry and drink together.  
 
If you would like to attend, please complete the consent section on Pupil Asset so that we can 
prepare refreshments.   
  
We look forward to you joining our Share A Story breakfast to celebrate reading for pleasure.   
   
Yours sincerely,  
  
Mrs Welch and Mrs Robertson  
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